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- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -

EPIC GAMES FIELD SHOWCASE RETURNS TO THE HILL ACADEMY MAY 23-25

TORONTO, ON – May 5th, 2023 – EPIC Games, the OLA’s multi-division field lacrosse showcase event returns 
again this May! The top 80 players from the Ontario Minor Field Lacrosse League (OMFLL) divisions as 
nominated by club coaches will be invited to the event for the opportunity to play for the EPIC Championship 
Crown on Legacy Field at The Hill Academy campus (Orangeville, ON). The one-day tournaments are 
scheduled for U13 on Tuesday, May 23rd, U15 on Wednesday, May 24th and U17 on Thursday, May 25th.

Join Team Canada/NLL/PLL players for a one-of-a-kind development experience!  

As previously announced, the EPIC Games/Hill Academy partnership brings premiere programming to 
advance player development opportunities for minor field lacrosse within the Ontario Lacrosse Association.  

Additional goals of the partnership include:

•	 introducing the most elite provincial field competition in the OLA
•	 hosting elite field competition to enhance pathways to Team Ontario selection camps and beyond
•	 introducing program/event infrastructure to facilitate athletes with CUFLA and NCAA ambitions
•	 improving access to elite competition/coaching for all players and coaches
•	 securing video to assist parents/players with post-secondary recruiting opportunities
 
An online link to OMFLL coaches for player nominations will be distributed the weekend of May 8th and 
player invitations are sent via email shortly thereafter. We look forward to hosting another great EPIC Games 
tournament this spring!  


